

## Please join the GVHS Varsity Cheerleaders on September 7th for their annual "Be a Mini" Cheerleader night!



## All GVFL Sideline and GVCC cheerleaders are invited to participate with the GVHS Varsity Athletes!

At 5:00pm, we will meet in the lobby at Great Valley High School for a cheerleading clinic and partner up our mini's with their mentor cheerleaders. All registered participants will receive their 2019 commemorative bow after the clinic. We will make our way into the stadium together and the mini's will get to join the Varsity cheer team on the sidelines. All cheerleaders and GVFL football players will also be invited to take the field at halftime to be recognized.



## "Be a Mini" Cheerleader!

Pre-registration
is required by email to
gvhscheerboosters@gmail.com
by August 27th.

Waiver and \$20 payment
will be collected when you drop
your athlete off.
All athletes are required to
be signed in by an adult.

#GVSPIRIT